NOTICE OF FINALISTS
FOR
Lone Cone Library
CO-DIRECTOR POSITION

Dated June 23, 2025

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, in accordance with the requirements of C.R.S. Section 24-6-402 (3.5), that the Board of Directors of the Lone Cone Library has selected the following individuals as finalists for the position of Co-Director. 
Name of Finalist:
	Kerry Bentler

The remaining co-director position remains open. The library is seeking candidates.


